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Number of Participants: 83 

The Workshop was organized on “COMPUTATIONAL THINKING” from 26th to 28
th

 

January 2019. Total 83 (Eighty-three) participants of SoET participated in the Workshop. 

About the workshop: 

Workshop on Computational Thinking from 26th to 28th January 2019 in the Seminar Hall-I/ 

Auditorium at Paralakhemundi Campus. It aims to introduce the learners to computational 

thinking and problem solving using the C programming language. Prabhat Kumar Padhy, 

Senior Software Engineer Vb (Senior Specialist) with Hewlett-Packard is the Resource 

Person of the workshop. 

Objectives: 

• To introduce the learners to computational thinking and problem solving using the C 

programming language. 

• To bring a glimpse of the C which is being used in Industry 

Outcomes: 

Participants got to know the skills and practices for solving complex problems. As 

computational thinking is a problem-solving approach that integrates across activities, and 

programming is the practice of developing a set of instructions that a computer can 

understand and execute, it will be helpful to the faculties in various ways. The Workshop 

came to an end by inducing computational thinking to think programmatically and allowing 

students to Read, write and solve C codes given to them on the flyers. 

 

 



 

 

Photograph of the on-going workshop 

 

Participants involved in the workshop on “Computational Thinking” 
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